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We have to be able to trust the election process. It forms the foundation for 

representative government.  

 

The last Republican governor elected was in 1979 - 1987: that is a LONG time ago 

and seems more-than-suspicious that Oregon has suffered from election fraud. Mail-

in voting is subject to fraud and manipulation for the following reasons: 

*Voter impersonation 

*Ballot harvesting 

*Double voting 

*Ballots being mistreated 

*Transit problems: lost, stolen, delayed, tampered with 

*Voter roll call inaccuracies 

*Signature verification issues 

 

Please restore integrity and confidence in Oregon elections.  

 

 

 

 


